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Monday 4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
From Tuesday 5th – Friday 8th January, all learning will take place 
remotely through Seesaw. Teachers will be making regular contact with 
their pupils through the Seesaw Class App. Teachers will be available 
between the hours of 9:00am – 3:30pm.  
 
You can send work at any time throughout the day however please be 
mindful that the teacher may not have all work marked instantly.  
 
School email addresses of teachers are below so that parents can contact them if 
they have any questions throughout next week. Teachers may not be able to respond 
immediately. Alternatively, you can contact the teacher through Seesaw with any 
questions. 
 
P1/2 Miss Best – kbest953@c2kni.net 
P3/4 Miss Doyle – cdoyle208@c2kni.net 
P5 Mr Greenaway – pgreenaway945@c2kni.net 
P6/7 Mrs Weir – aweir157@c2kni.net  
 
 
AQE 
 
We will be emailing three AQE Practice Papers today to all parents with the mark 
scheme. We will also upload three AQE Practice Paper Videos explaining each 
paper, each day. Mrs Weir will provide a little more information to parents today.  
 
 
 
Please do not worry or stress about this week as I know how difficult it is to manage 
work and family life as well as now remote learning. If you don’t get some work 
complete – that is ok! You can try and get caught up the next day. 
 
We are only a phone call away if you are finding work difficult or just for a wee chat!  
I will be in touch when I hear any new information regarding next week.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr P Greenaway 
Principal  
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